
 
 

 

 

September 29, 2023 

Commissioner Mike Duheme Email: Michael.Duheme@rcmp-grc.gc.ca  
Royal Canadian Mounted Police 
Senior Executive Committee 
73 Leikin Drive 
Ottawa, ON  K1A 0R2 

ATTENTION:  Commissioner Mike Duheme 

Dear Commissioner Duheme, 

RE: Greater Victoria Board of Education SPLO Program Decision 
On May 31, 2023, the Board of Education ended the School Police Liaison Officer Program 

which involved School Police Liaison Officers from Oak Bay Police, Saanich, and the RCMP (Police 
Liaison Officers have 
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